
 

 

14th June 2022, 
 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Please be aware that we will be holding an online parents evening for Year 10 on Thursday 23rd 
June 2022. This is a critical evening where teachers will be available to discuss progress with 
parents following our recent Trial Exams. You are now able to make appointments via School 
Cloud which can be accessed through the school website or here - 
https://campionnorthants.schoolcloud.co.uk/  
 
We very much look forward to seeing you.  
 
Mr McGeown 
Assistant Headteacher – Raising Standards Key Stage 4 
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